
Association notes Cont:

Office bearers of the Baroda Branch:

President DR. (MIss) H. H. ADENWALA

Vice President DR. R. B. UDWADIA

Secretary DR. K. M. PATEL

Treasurer DR. N. V. SHROFF

The following lectures were arranged during the year by the Baroda Branch, "Foot-
prints of E.N.T. diseases in the skull" by Dr. N. K. Apte, "Trans-sphenoidal Hypophysectomy"
by Dr. P. N. Ranade, "Prognostic Value of cervical Lymph node involvement in the cancer
of the Laryngopharynx" by Dr. Jatin Shah and "Hearing aids" by Mr. L. K. Oza.

Office bearers of the Manipal Branch (KMC, Manipal)

The Manipal Branch had its Annual meeting at Manipal on 4th October 1976 and the
following office bearers were elected:

President—Dr. N.C. Radhakrishna, Vice President—Dr. R.C. Deka, Hony. General Secretary
—Dr. K. Vishnu, Hony. Treasurer—Dr. A.S. Sarvotham Rao, Hony. Office Secretary—Dr. C.M.
Radhakrishnan, Executive body members—Dr. M. Shivakumar, Dr. K.G. Ramachandran &
Dr. P. Ramanjaneyulu (Past President)

The branch has held several clinical meetings. A gold medal was offered to the best
candidate in a special E.N.T. examination (of the under-graduate students of Kasturba
Medical College) held for the award.

TEMPORAL BONE SURGICAL DISSECTION COURSE

The Ear Research Institute announces a two-week Temporal Bone Surgical Dissection
Course demonstrating the multiple approaches to the structures of the temporal bone as
currently used by members of the Otologic Medical Group, Inc.

Each day the course members spend four hours in the dissection laboratory and four hours
observing live color telecasts of surgery which correlates with the dissection of the day.
Evenings are devoted to lectures illustrated by slides and motion picture demonstrations.
Video tapes in color from the Institute's Otologic Seminar Library are available for study by
course participants.

Twenty-four board certified or board eligible otolaryngologists and residents will be
accepted in each course. Courses will be presented: February 20—March 4, April 3-15,
June 19 July 1, July 24—August 5, October 23—November 4, 1977. The tuition fee for
Otolaryngologists is $ 1,200 and for residents $ 900 in United States currency. Applications of
residents must be accompanied by a letter from their Chief of Service.

For further information address communications to: Malcolm D. Graham, M.D., Ear
Research Institute, 256 South Lake Street, Los Angeles, CA 90057. U.S.A.

Corrigendum: The name of third author of the article "Vestibular tests in facial palsy"
28 : 3, 112, 1976 should read S. K. Sardana and not S. R. Sardana.

Contributors: The cost of printing all the illustrations and the tables will be borne by the
author as per decision of the editorial board.
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